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OZAUKEE RADIO CLUB officers for the coming year are ready for any business that may come before the meeting with a large, economy size gavel on hand.  Officers with their call letters are (from the left) Les Gerlach, treasurer, W9UPM; Darrell Bretl, secretary, WA9DMX; Harvey Goldberg, president, K9EOY; and Ed Bach, vice-president, WA9BMA.  The officers are planning a year equally as busy as the past one.  Social events, two auctions, a civil defense emergency exercise and a field day were part of the program.  The club operates an emergency net every Sunday at 1 p.m. and the television interference committee is alert to help eliminate trouble when notified.
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